
 

 

 

Paris, 22 June 2015 

 

  

BOUYGUES PRESS RELEASE 
 

 

 
 

Bouygues confirms that it has received an unsolicited offer from the Altice group to start 
negotiations with a view to buying Bouygues Telecom. Bouygues’ Board of Directors will 
meet on Tuesday 23 June 2015 to review Altice’s letter. No negotiations are in progress. 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Press contact: 
+33 (0) 1 44 20 12 01 - presse@bouygues.com 

 

Investors and analysts contact: 
+33 (0) 1 44 20 10 79 - investors@bouygues.com 

www.bouygues.com 


